
HSCA Waterfront  
A lot of work has gone into improving the waterfront and securing the river edge from erosion.   
Please help keep it tidy and report any problems.   Help is always needed for grass cutting.   If 
you use the Kayak ramp please bring a leaf rake and assist in keeping the area clean of debris.  
The waterfront committee needs additional members that can assist with a planning effort to 
dredge the creek inlet.  A permit request has been filed with the State Dept of Environment.   If 
remedial action is not taken the creek entrance can be expected to be closed to boating.   That 
would adversely affect everyone in Hollywood Shores.   Losing the creek and utility of the 
waterfront would reduce all property values within the community.  Email 
cstool20636@gmail.com or call 240-298-8966 if you would like to join the committee. 
   


